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6th January
2022

Welcome back and a Happy New Year to all our families!
I hope you had a wonderful break with family and friends.



I hope everyone has remained fit and well over the break. A

reminder that there are increases in flu in the community as well
as other illnesses and public health advice is to maintain good

hand washing routines. We have stepped this up in school to help
to avoid any spread of germs so please undertake this at home
too and explain to children the reasons why. This will help keep

everyone safe.



A big reminder that our after school clubs start again and there is
much on offer. Letters have been sent out, so please complete

and return quickly to ensure a place.
A physical breakfast club is about to be offered and places are
limited so watch this space for the launch. You will need to put

your child’s name down as there are limited spaces.



A reminder that attendance is key to success. Children need to
be in school everyday and support at home is critical through

reading and homework so please engage in this to help your child
be the best they can be. Punctuality is also important and helps

set children up for the day by not missing the greetings and
settling in tasks. Please ensure your child is on time every day
and have new year resolutions to set that alarm and extra 15

minutes earlier to help with this!



Have a wonderful weekend of normality again, and we look
forward to seeing everyone in school and on time on Monday

morning bright and early. Remember the gates open at 8.45am
and breakfast is in school for all children.



With my best wishes 

Mrs Robinson





Mrs Robinson's Golden
Table Winners 


Awa
Krystal
Finley

Brooke



Scarlett
Evie 
Nell

Demi

Dates To Remember

Pauli
Archie
Pana

Amelia






Every Tuesday
Parent and Toddler group

9am-10am.



15th January 2023 
Reception Starters 

School application closing
day.










Friday 20th January 

Chinese New Year Dinner
Special 



Thursday 9th February
School Closes at 3.15pm



Friday 10th Febraury 

Staff Inset Day 













Your support has made a real difference to those in the

Armed Forces community. 

To find out more about how your donation helps, 
please visit rbl.org.uk/poppyappeal

To 

Thank you for supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.

Together we raised £227.07 
Thank you. 

Registered charity num
ber: 219279

 BLACKPOOL GATEWAY PRIMARY ACADEMY

Thank you for your support


